LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT

Dear Alumnae/i and Friends,

In the following pages, you will find a report detailing the generosity that sustains the mission of Mount Saint Vincent. Alumnae/i and friends like you are vital to our work.

At the Mount, each academic year is like spring: vibrant, bursting with promise, inspiring. We can all be intensely proud of what our students and faculty accomplish together. Only quality education can transform talent into opportunity.

Your generosity maintains the exceptional quality of our programs and the College's unwavering commitment to educational access. The support you provide the College is invaluable to current students. You help to make us an American Dream institution.



Thank you.

Sincerely,

Charles Feyn

Charles L. Flynn, Jr.